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June 10, 2010
NOTICE OF RECESSED OPEN MEETING
(To Be Held Monday, June 21, 2010, From 10:00 a.m. to Noon)

RE:
Northwest Energy Efficiency Alliance Presentation

Docket UE-100829
TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS:

The Northwest Energy Efficiency Alliance (NEEA) will give a presentation to the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) at a recessed open meeting on Monday, June 21, 2010.  NEEA is a non-profit organization funded by Northwest utilities, the Bonneville Power Administration and the Energy Trust of Oregon.  NEEA works in collaboration with their stakeholders and strategic market partners to accelerate the market adoption of energy-efficient products, technologies and practices within homes, business and industry.
The material covered in the presentation will primarily address initiatives, programs, measures and services that NEEA has planned for the current five year cycle and a description of what NEEA provides directly and indirectly to customers of utilities regulated by the Commission.  NEEA representatives will give the presentation to the Commission and will respond to questions from the Commissioners and the public.
The public is invited to attend NEEA's presentation at a recessed open meeting of the Commission to be held on Monday, June 21, 2010, from 10:00 a.m. to Noon.  The meeting will be held at the Commission’s headquarters, Room 206, Richard Hemstad Building, 1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W., Olympia, Washington.

Additional information regarding NEEA can be found at the organization’s website: http://www.nwalliance.org.  Questions regarding the presentation and the meeting may be addressed to Commission staff member David Nightingale by e-mail at dnighting@utc.wa.gov or by calling (360) 664-1154. 
Sincerely,

DAVID W. DANNER
Executive Director and Secretary
